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PUBLIC NOTICE



WIRELINE COMPETITION BUREAU NETWORK CHANGE NOTIFICATION

FILED BY AT&T SOUTHEAST
Report No. NCD-1456



                                             July 20, 2007
Re:  NETWORK CHANGE NOTICE RECEIVED
AT&T Southeast (formerly BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc.), an incumbent local exchange carrier (LEC), has filed notice that public notice of network change has been provided through its publicly accessible Internet site.  Specific network change information can be obtained on the Internet at:
http://www.interconnection.bellsouth.com/alerts_and_notifications


The incumbent LEC's notice refers to the change shown below:
	Number
	Type of Change
	Location of Change

	20070034
	Replace Copper Facilities with Fiber Optic Cable and Digital Loop Carrier Systems
	Pickens, SC


The network change identified herein shall not be implemented within six months of the date it was filed with the Commission.  See 47 C.F.R. § 51.331. 

Incumbent LEC contact:

Steven D. Long
Assistant Manager - Federal Regulatory 
AT&T Services Inc.
1120 - 20th Street, N.W.
Suite 1000

Washington, D.C.  20036


Phone:  (202) 457-2047
The original filing is available for inspection and copying at the FCC Public Reference Room, Portals II, 445 12th Street, S.W., Suite CY‑A257, Washington, D.C.  20554.
For further information, contact Carmell Weathers, (202) 418-2325 (voice), or carmell.weathers@fcc.gov  (email), of the Competition Policy Division, Wireline Competition Bureau.  The TTY number is (202) 418-0484.
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